
April 6, 2021 

 

 

City of Austin  

Development Services Department 

505 Barton Springs Road 

Austin, Texas 78704 

 

RE: Site Plan Extension Request 

 Travaasa Improvements Phase II-SP-2015-0507D 

 CAI No. 706.0301 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please accept this letter as our formal request to withdraw the application for a Site Plan Extension for 

the above-referenced site plan. 

 

Pursuant to recent discussions with staff, it has been determined that the current site plan is complete, 

and therefore; not subject to expire and an extension will not be required in order to process future 

contemplated revisions to add villas. 

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

CUNNINGHAM-ALLEN, INC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard G. Couch, P.E.       

Associate 
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